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First name: Brian
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Organization: Action Resources

Title: 

Comments: To Whom it May Concern,

 

I am definitely in favor of the Golden Peak Expansion. Having a son in the SSCV program, I believe it will

drastically improve his ability to get better early season training in. The more we can do training locally, the better

it is for the kids. They miss less school and its less fatiguing for them with less travel as well as more cost

effective for the families.

 

Sincerely,

 

Brian Ogawa

 


